Comment #0010
Badger Mountain Project
Docket #210747

November 12, 2021

State of Washington

Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council
P. O. Box 43172

Olympia, WA 98504-3172

Re: Avangrid Renewables — Badger
Mountain Solar Project
EFSC Docket No. EF210747

Dear EFSC Memberts:

The undersigned are the owners of the real property in Douglas County that is the site of the above-
referenced solar project. The purpose of this letter is to voice our strong support of and
commitment to this project.

This property is currently used for dryland agriculture purposes. There is no water rights associated
with any of the property and there is no water to be made available in the future. It is located on the
plateau above Wenatchee. There are no uses currently being made of the properties or the
surrounding properties other than dryland agticultute.

We believe development of a solar project on the properties will have no adverse impacts on the
neighboring properties. The project will be beneficial locally in terms of jobs, ptopetty tax and
revenues and lease payments to the property owners. The project will provide a great source of
“green” energy which we all recognize is necessary for the future.

We appreciate your consideration.

J. KIRK BROMILEY LUCILLE KENOYER
CLARK BROMILEY PAT DONEEN
MIKE BROMILEY TIM DONEEN
DANE S. KEANE JEFFERY R. KELLEN

I was given authority to sign this letter on
behalf of the above individuals.

QA

J. KIRK BROMIL,EY




